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EOP summer program picnic cancelled of July 11

July 17,1979

TO THE EDITOR: You should have received a press release on the University of California, San Diego
Educational Opportunity Program (EOP) summer program, dated July 11. A postscript to the release mentioned
that all of the students in the program would attend a picnic August 9, at UC San Diego. Due to funding problems,
the picnic has been cancelled.

For information contact: Leslie Franz, 452-3120, Shirley Cunningham, 452-4253

(July 17, 1979)



